
Parking and Drop Off/Pick Up for Ella B. Allen Elementary School 

 
 
Please follow all traffic laws and rules when dropping off and picking up your child from school. Here are some helpful traffic and safety 
reminders: 

§ Please do not block driveways, use driveways of homes, or park in red zones.  Do not park in staff parking spots. 
§ Do not use staff parking spots in front of the 100 and 200 buildings to drop off and pick up your child. 
§ For the safety of all, do not stop in front of the school to drop off and pick up your child. 

 
The traffic loop is split next to our beautiful mural on the west side of our campus. Please do not block the bus lane. All parent drop off and pick 
up should be in front of the 800 building  in the student drop off and pick up zone.  Then, cars exit the traffic loop on the left side of the bus lane.  

Please do not park in the loop or leave your car unattended.  Limited visitor parking is available in the visitor lot in front of the 800 building.  
Additional street parking is available on Surrey Drive, Surrey Place, and Allen School Road and sidewalks lead to campus.  Follow verbal and 
written directions from staff, safety patrol officers, and law enforcement. 
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